
 

 

VIA Electronic Mail  

 
Town of Auburn 
William Herman, Town Administrator 
PO Box 309 
Auburn, NH 03032 
 
 

Re: Comcast’s Response to Request for Information on Broadband Coverage in Auburn,  
New Hampshire  

 

Dear Mr. Herman: 

 
Comcast of New Hampshire, Inc. (“Comcast or the “Company”) respectfully submits this response 
to the above referenced Request for Information (“RFI”) issued May 5, 2021 by the Town of 
Auburn (“Town” or “Auburn”).  The RFI states that the Town is requesting broadband coverage 
information to determine the unserved locations in the Town as defined by RSA 38:38(I)(c).  The 
RFI identifies “an unserved location” as one that does not have access to at least 25 Mbps 
download/3Mbps upload speeds (25/3)”.  The RFI further states that 25/3 service must be 
available at the street location, but the location need not be subscribing to the service.   
 
Based on Comcast’s data regarding locations in Auburn where Comcast currently makes 25/3 
service available, we have prepared the enclosed map which clearly identifies those locations by 
street.  Comcast hereby certifies that all of the properties, parcels and addresses associated with 
the locations highlighted within the map currently have the ability to access 25/3 broadband 
provided by Comcast.  Based on the locations shown on the enclosed map, Comcast estimates 
that there are no occupied streets in Auburn that do not have access to broadband. 
 
While Comcast recognizes that the RFI indicates that responders “may provide either a list of 
unserved addresses or a list of served addresses”, and that “the preferred response method is a 
list in a spreadsheet format with specific addresses itemized and whether those addresses have 
the required service available”, RSA 33:3-g (SB 170) contains no such requirements.   
Accordingly, Comcast respectfully asks that the enclosed map and the representations in this 
letter be accepted in lieu of the aforementioned lists and spreadsheet.    
 



Comcast appreciates the opportunity to submit this response.  If you have any questions, or 
would like to discuss Comcast’s network and service offerings available in Auburn, please feel 
free to contact me at 617-279-6956 (mobile).   
 
Sincerely,  
 
 

 
 
Bryan Christiansen  
   
 


